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I am opposed to any reduction of timber harvest on state forest land. The Oregon 

Dept of Forestry meets or exceeds forest laws when managing their land. They 

manage on an even flow sustainable harvest that will last far into the future. Rural 

counties depend heavily on revenues and jobs from these lands.  


